
 

The first “Young Professionals Internship Programme” of the Technical Committee on 
Economic and Commercial Matters. 

This programme offers an opportunity to young Greek Cypriots and Turkish Cypriots to 

acquire job experience, gain important professional skills, and develop a better understanding 

of the working and cultural environment across the island. 

For further details on how to make applications are outlined in the attached invitation in the 

email and UNDP Cyprus website, here. 

Applications will be accepted until the 21st of January 2024 and the selection of 

candidates and interviews will be completed by the 31st of January 2024. The chosen interns 

are expected to start their internships on the 5th of February. 

This programme is funded by the EU, implemented by UNDP in coordination with OSASG-

Cyprus. The Cyprus Chamber of Commerce and Industry (KEBE) and Turkish Cypriot 

https://www.undp.org/cyprus/technical-committee-economic-and-commercial-matters-young-professionals-internship-programme


Chamber of Commerce (KTTO) will be the local implementing partners, matching the 

companies and young professionals. 

 


